
MUSCATINE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:       Gregg Mandsager, City Administrator 

FROM:    Brett Talkington, Chief of Police 

SUBJECT:    City Council Agenda Item for two emergency light bars 

DATE:    August 30, 2018    

INTRODUCTION: 

These two (2) emergency light bars will be installed in new Tahoe’s when we do our 
squad switch over in FY 18/19.  

BACKGROUND: 

We have requested two (2) light bars to replace older outdated light bars currently on 
some of our line squads.  We do this every year as an on-going budget process to turn 
these over systematically rather than replacing them all at one time.  

RECOMMENDATION/RATIONALE: 

We request city council to authorize a purchase order to Keltek Inc. for $6481.47 to 
purchase two (2) Whelen Inner Edge light bars. Keltek Inc. currently holds the state bid 
in Iowa for Emergency Light Bars.  There is $7000 budgeted for this purchase FY 18/19. 
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